
 

 
 

 

    

 

 

 

SŽDC Student Cup Premiere in Ostrava 

On Thursday 22 June, the playground of the High School of Technology and 
Transport in Ostrava-Vítkovice will be for the first time a setting for the sports and 
educational SŽDC project called Student Cup. Approximately 300 pupils from 7th 
and 8th grades of primary schools from Ostrava and its neighbourhood will meet 
there. Both knowledge tests and interesting sports competitions will be prepared 
for them.  
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Správa železniční dopravní cesty, státní organizace 
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